ERIE COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Andrew J. Glass, Director of Health Mark A. DiVecchio, County Executive

October 27, 2008

Mr. George Vietze
10850 Lake Pleasant Road
Waterford, PA 16441

Subject:  Soil Suitability
Seneca Farms, Lot 1
VVenango Township

Dear Mr. Vietze;

Based on soil evaluations, the above mentioned lot has been tentatively approved for an Individual
Residential Spray Irrigation System. Providing all the isolation distances are met, a permit can be

issued for the above-mentioned lot under the provisions of the rules and regulations that are currently
in effect.

Please be aware that no construction can begin until a plot plan is submitted and approved, and a
permit is obtained from this office.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at this office.

Sincerely,
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Richard Gleichsner, EPS |l
Sewage Enforcement Officer
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606 W. Second St. Erie, PA 16507 . Tel. 814/ 451-6700 . Fax: 814/ 451-6767. Website: http:/iwww.ecdh.org
Our mission is to preserve, promote, and protect the health, safety, and well being of the people and the environment in Erie County.
Our Privacy Notice can be obtained by calling us or visiting our website.



ERIE COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Andrew J. Glass, Director of Health Mark A. DiVecchio, County Executive

October 27, 2008

Mr. George Vietze
10850 Lake Pleasant Road
Waterford, PA 16441

Subject:  Soil Suitability
Seneca Farms, Lot 2
Venango Township

Dear Mr. Vietze:

Based on soil evaluations, the above mentioned lot has been tentatively approved for an At-Grade
Septic System. Providing all the isolation distances are met, a permit can be issued for the above-
mentioned lot under the provisions of the rules and regulations that are currently in effect.

Please be aware that no construction can begin until a plot plan is submitted and approved, and a
permit is obtained from this office.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at this office.
Sincerely,

Richard Gleichsner, EPS I
Sewage Enforcement Officer
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606 W. Second St. Erie, PA 16507 . Tel. 814 / 451-6700 . Fax: 814/ 451-6767. Website: http://iwww.ecdh.org
Our mission is {o preserve, promote, and protect the health, safety, and well being of the people and the environment in Erie County.
Our Privacy Notice can be obtained by calling us or visiting our website.



ERIE COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Andrew J. Glass, Director of Health Mark A. DiVecchio, County Executive

October 27, 2008

Mr. George Vietze
10850 Lake Pleasant Road
Waterford, PA 16441

Subject: Soil Suitability
Seneca Farms-, Lots 3, 4, 5, &6
Venango Township

Dear Mr. Vietze:

Based on preliminary soil evaluations and percolation tests, the above-mentioned lots have been tentatively
approved for elevated sand mound septic systems.

Providing all of the isolation distances are met, onlot sewage disposal system permits can be issued for the
above-mentioned lots under the provisions of the rules and regulations that are currently in effect.

Please be aware that no construction can begin until a plot plan and system design is submitted and approved,
and a permit is obtained from this office.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at this office.

Sincerely,
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Richard Glelchsner, EPS i
Sewage Enforcement Officer
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606 W. Second St. Erie, PA 16507 . Tel. 814/ 451-6700 . Fax: 814/451-6767. Website: http://www.ecdh.org
Our mission is to preserve, promote, and protect the health, safety, and well being of the people and the environment in Erie County.
Our Privacy Notice can be obtained by calling us or visiting our website.



| ERIE COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Andrew J. Glass, Director of Health Mark A. DiVecchio, County Executive

October 28, 2008

Mr. George Vietze
10850 Lake Pleasant Road
Waterford, PA 16441

Subject:  Soil Suitability
Seneca Farms, Lots 7, 8, & 9
Venango Township

Dear Mr. Vietze:

Based on soil evaluations and percolation tests conducted, the above-mentioned lots have been
approved. for standard inground septic systems. Providing all of the isolation distances are met,
permits can be issued for the above-mentioned lots under the provisions of the rules and regulations
that are currently in effect.

Please be aware that no construction can begin until a plot plan is submitted and approved, and a
permit is obtained from this office.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at this office.
Sincerely,
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Richard Gleichsner, EPS I
Sewage Enforcement Officer
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606 W. Second St. Erie, PA 16507 . Tel. 814/ 451-6700 . Fax: 814 /451-6767. Website: http:/www.ecdh.org
Our mission is to preserve, promote, and protect the health, safety, and well being of the people and the environment in Erie County.
Our Privacy Notice can be obtained by calling us or visiting our website.



